
 People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 
 

August 6, 2023 
 
 

 

 
Greeting and Announcements 

Prayer 

Hymn: 39, Praise Him! Praise Him! 

Hymn: 602, When We All Get to Heaven 

Missions Minute 

Prayer 

Dismiss Children for Children’s Church 

Hymn: 143, Be Thou My Vision 

Special Music: Joy Ramler 

Message: Dr. Steadman 

Closing Hymn 

Prayer 

 
 

     
 

Sun 8/6    Dr. Bud Steadman 

 1:00 pm  College/Career Activity 

 4:00 pm   Trustee’s Meeting 

 6:00 pm   Communion 

Wed 8/9 7:00 pm    Prayer Meeting/Bible Study 

    Youth Group 

     Summer Kids’ Program 

Thurs 8/10      3:30 pm    FCA Back to School Open House 

Sat 8/12          8:00 am    Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

    Church Work Day 

 

 
 

    

Sun 8/13         2:00 pm   Autumn Lake Nursing Home Ministry 

 3:30 pm     Spring Arbor Nursing Home Ministry 

  4:45 pm     Choir Practice begins  

Tues 8/15 7:00 pm   Deacon’s Meeting 

       Ladies Missionary Fellowship 

Wed 8/16 7:00 pm   Youth Group Ice Cream Social 

                          Announcements 

 

Welcome:  We would like to welcome Bud and Ruth Steadman to 

our services today.  Bud recently stepped down as Executive 

Director for BWM and currently serves as Missions Mentor. 
 

Nursery Workers:  Nursery workers are needed for Sunday 

mornings and evenings and also Wednesday evenings.  There is a 

sign-up sheet on the bulletin board for volunteers to help fill slots for 

the nursery. 
 

In the Streets: Volunteers are needed to participate in our tent 

ministry during In the Streets, Saturday, September 9.  Please see the 

bulletin board in the lobby to sign-up for a 1½ hour time slot.  See 

Jonny Rebert with any questions. 
 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast: Our next meeting will be Saturday, August 

12 at 8:00 am in the gym. We will be studying Book 7, Chapter 3, of 

E.M. Bounds on Prayer. All men and boys welcomed. 
 

Choir Practice: Choir practice will begin Sunday, Aug. 13 at 

4:45pm.  See Daniel Griffin for any questions. 
 

Good News Clubs: We have permission again this year to be in 

Butterfly Ridge Elementary on Mondays 3:30-5pm and Hillcrest 

Elementary on Wednesdays 3:30-5pm. If you would like to help, see 

Pastor Ramler for the proper forms. The clubs begin in October and 

end in April.  
 

Church Workday:  Since we are trying to finish up several projects 

before the beginning of the school year, we have one more church 

workday this Saturday.  We are hoping to get much accomplished 

and could use all the help we can get!  See Jonny Rebert for details. 
 

Ladies’ Retreat, Camp Rapidan: All ladies are invited to attend the 

fall Ladies Retreat at Camp Rapidan on Sept. 23.  Claudia Barba 

will be the speaker.  Registration must be in before Sept. 1.  

Registrations fill up fast. Sign up online at www.camprapidan.com. 
 

FCA Needs: The Lord has allowed FCA to have a sewing & textiles 

class this coming school year! However, we are in need of at least 5 

sewing machines in working order, either donated or lent. Please see 

David Lavoie with questions.  
 

Happy Birthday 
 

Aug 7  Ellijah Welch     Aug 11  Joy Ramler 

Aug 11  Roland Thompson  Aug 14  Pastor Ramler 
 

Happy Anniversary 
 

Aug 12  Randy & Heather Wade 

 

   August 6 August 13 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

Young Lea-Wilson 

Koffman 

Beginners – C. Briggs Cindy B. 

Dami A. 

Harrells 

Toddlers - C. Black Pearl Grimms 

Nursery* 

Sunday School Elaine W. Elaine W. 

Morning Worship Sara G. 

Elaine W. 

Jill B. 

Becky B. 

Evening Service Hilary Y. 

Andie R. 

Cairna M. 

Pearl A. 

Wednesday Emily W. 

Volunteer needed 

Barb B. 

Volunteer needed 
* Coordinator - Tammie Watson; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.) 

 

 

Missionary of the Week   
Warren and Lara Vergiels -- Brazil— Pray for the new 

church plant in a town called Mirante. We are currently holding 

Sunday morning services with a group of about 15 

individuals. Of those individuals, several do not know the Lord. 

Please pray for the salvation of Bruno and Ana and their three 

kids, and also for Alcides and Celia and their son Fernando and 

his three daughters. Please pray for Igreja Batista Calvario in 

Presidente Prudente. We have had several visitors come to our 

services recently and have made several good visits. Please pray 

that the Lord will give wisdom in knowing how to address the 

spiritual needs in these individuals' lives. Many are from 

pentecostal churches and have experienced some unfortunate 

things in the past.  
 

 
 

 

      This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving                 $        8,255.00 $    36,642.20 

Tithes & Offerings Budget Needs      $        8,582.13 $    42,910.65 

Faith Promise Giving       $           615.00 $      3,070.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs    $           716.98 $      3,584.90 

 

 
 

 
 

Sunday School      57      Sunday Morning       138 

Sunday Evening      N/A   

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for July 30, 2023 

Stewardship Report for July 30, 2023 

Special Coming Events 


